March 4, 2024
Team rocket Executive Council Meeting

Team Rocket Tri Club Executive Council Present:
Ruth Marie Oliver — President
Ken Smith — Vice President
Laine Hendley - Secretary
Juliet Ray — Treasurer
Suzanne Erickson — Membership Director
Micheal Marks — Webmaster/Media Director
Chris Key — Equipment Manager
Matt Fletcher _ Social Media

Race Directors:
Heel & Crank — Donna Ruiz
Pesky Piranha — Allyson McCloud
Huntsville Sprint _ Stacy Cantrell
Swim Hobbs Island — Ryan Rhodes
Rocketman Tri — Brandon Welch
Racin' the Station — Kent Criswell

Financial Report: Juliet Ray
* 2024 Budget approved
* Ken reported that the 1024 status is still pending

Club Parties/Training Opportunities: Ken Smith
* Kickoff party on March 21- Gold Sprint Coffee
o Swag shirts will be handed out and some hoodies are still available for purchase
o Raffle tickets for races providing free entries will be drawn, as well as other goodies
* TNB — April 2- September
*  Monthly OWS discussion, including possibly moving from Honeycomb

Equipment: Chris Key
* Storage/parking discussed - seeking less expensive options
* Storage fees are now coming out of the current account

Membership & Newsletter: Suzanne Erickson
*  Current membership is up to 196 from 165 in 2023
* Swag shirts are in with new design
* All Board members are current for 2024

Website: Michael Marks
* Please mail all updates to Michael Marks

Social Media Coordinator: Matt Fletcher
*  Volunteer spots are OPEN



* Please send any pictures or videos for posting

Race Updates:

* Heel & Crank (April 27, 2024)
o All setto go

* Pesky Piranha (June 22, 2024)
o Allyson reports race registration is open for sign up
© Permits have been submitted

* Huntsville Sprint (August 3, 2024)
o Stacy reports race registration will be open for sign up on April 1*
© Permits have been submitted
o Trying to schedule a practice swim run through at the NAT in July

* Rocketman Tri (August 25, 2024)
o Brandon reports race registration may be open as soon as March 21*
© New logo is coming along well and looks great!

e Swim Hobbs Island (September 8, 2024)
o Ryan reports registration will be open on April 15"

Racin' the Station (September 28, 2024)
o No updates at this time

Additional items to note:

* Racing Rivals was voted on to be remove from our calendar, dissolved and the money was
transferred to the general fund/savings account.

* Ruth led a discussion in regards to Omni Kids Tri being absorbed under HES. Although, we
could share many resources. There were many concerns voiced from attendees, including
leadership and additional work it put on the Board. At this time, it was decided to not move
forward at this time.

Next meeting April 15, 2024 at Yellowhammer



